
1

O'neill, Christopher (DEC)

From: New York State Department of Environmental Conservation <nysdec@public.govdelivery.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2017 4:01 PM
To: O'neill, Christopher (DEC)
Subject: Former Kenco Chemical Site (Off-Site Groundwater Plume) (Glenville) - Record of Decision Describes 

Selected Remedy
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Record of Decision Describes Remedy Selected to Address 
Off-Site Groundwater Plume Related to the Former Kenco 
Chemical Corp. Site, Glenville 
The following link opens a fact sheet about the Record of Decision (ROD) issued by NYSDEC 
for Operable Unit 01 (off-site groundwater plume) related to the Former Kenco Chemical 
Corporation Site #447039 (Glenville, Schenectady County), within New York's State 
Superfund Program: 

http://www.dec.ny.gov/data/der/factsheet/447039ou1rod.pdf 

The ROD describes the remedy selected to address contamination associated with the off-site 
groundwater plume. 

The fact sheet is in PDF format. You can save, open, and read the fact sheet by using Adobe 
Acrobat Reader. If you do not have Adobe Acrobat Reader, you can go to the following web 
page on the NYSDEC web site to download the program: http://www.dec.ny.gov/about/590.html 

Please do not respond to this email. Replies go to an untended mailbox. If you have questions 
about the contaminated site identified above, please use the contact information provided in the 
fact sheet. 

 
The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation respects your right to privacy and welcomes 
your feedback. | Update preferences or unsubscribe. | Learn more about DEC Delivers. 
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